
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
Decision Record Number 55 
 
This document records a decision taken by the Police and Crime Commissioner, 
together with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
 
To transfer the balance of funds returned from Victims Voice in 2017/18 to a 
PCC Victims Reserve.   
 
Details of advice taken 
 
In 2017/18, the PCC set up a company “Victim’s Voice” to deliver services to 
Northamptonshire victims. Under the conditions of the Grant Agreement, 
Victim’s Voice any unspent grant is returned to the PCC at the year end. In 
2017/18, this equated to £162,716.29. 
 
This amount will be transferred to a newly created Victim’s Reserve and any 
requests for the use of funds from this reserve will be made to the PCC. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin Scoble 
OPCC Chief Executive  
25th April 2018 
 
END 
 


